
Let’s
Shaftesbury

Autumn 2017

www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk

The council wants to know what you think

about life in Shaftesbury ward.

Whether it's services like recycling, street

cleaning, parking, education and housing where

the council has a direct responsibility - or other

areas like policing, public transport and the NHS

- we want to make sure that we understand your

priorities for your community.  

The meeting will be chaired by council cabinet

member Sarah McDermott. Your three ward

councillors Jonathan Cook, James Cousins and

Guy Senior will also be present along with

leader of the opposition Simon

Hogg and senior managers

from the main council services.

If you are unable to attend the
meeting, you can still submit 
your questions to the council 
via the website
www.wandsworth.gov.uk/letstalk.

Contact your local councillor: 

Jonathan Cook

jcook@wandsworth.gov.uk

James Cousins

jcousins@wandsworth.gov.uk 

Guy Senior

gsenior@wandsworth.gov.uk

Ravi Govindia  Council Leader
Shaftesbury Park

School
Ashbury Road SW11 5UW

Monday, October 9

from 7.30pm



If you have questions
about this leaflet or
require a large print
version please call 
(020) 8871 7520. 

Do you have a disability? If you have
and require special arrangements to
attend, e.g. a signer or provision of a
loop system, please telephone Gareth
Jones on (020) 8871 7520 in advance of
the meeting.

Lavender Hill The entire length of this

important road in the heart of the ward has

now been repaved and repaired.  A large

chunk of the funding came from

Neighbourhood Community Infrastructure

Levy (NCIL), which is money paid by property

developers to fund improvements that benefit

the wider community.

20mph speed limit This lower speed limit has

now been introduced across the entire

borough, including in all the residential streets

in our part of Battersea, except for major

roads. As well as making streets quieter and

safer for all, it also boosts air quality. Targeted

enforcement of the new lower limit will be

carried out by the police.

LED street lighting This is being gradually

introduced with Mysore Road among the first

to benefit. It’s far more energy efficient and

the bulbs last longer than the existing lights so

will save council taxpayers’ money and help

the environment.

Culvert Road New paving and better lighting

has been introduced here to make the area

safer and more welcoming.

Lavender Gardens A new LED light has

already been installed to light the path

through to Asda.  The next stage will be to

replace the stairs with a ramp.

Battersea Arts Centre More NCIL money has

been identified and set aside to refurbish the

pavements around the restored Battersea

Arts Centre before it fully reopens next year.

Lavender Hill police station Plans have just

been announced by the Mayor to close a

number of police stations across London

including Lavender Hill. Your ward councillors

are far from being convinced by these

proposals and will be rigorously scrutinising

the plans.

Battersea Park boost A new £150,000

children’s playground has just opened in the

park as part of an £840,000 programme of

investment, most of which came from staging

Formula E there for two years, which raised

£500,000 for park improvements plus £2.5m for

other frontline local services.
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Shaftesbury Park School 
Ashbury Road, SW11 5UW

Your ward councillor report


